
To the editor of the WJG,  

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to submit a revised draft of our manuscript titled The 
Emerging Use of Artificial Intelligence in IBD to World Journal of Gastroenterology. We 
appreciate the time and effort that you and the reviewers have dedicated to providing your 
valuable feedback on our manuscript. We are grateful to the reviewer for their insightful 
comments on our paper. We have been able to answer the questions posed by the reviewers.  

Here is a point-by-point response to the reviewer’s comments and concerns.  

Comments from Reviewer   

•  Comment 1: Research methods and reporting. Authors should have prepared their 
manuscripts according to manuscript type and the appropriate categories, as follows: PRISMA 
2009 Checklist - Evidence-Based Medicine, Systematic review, Meta-Analysis: there is no upload. 
Did the author prepare the manuscript according to the appropriate research methods and 
reporting? I liked the manuscript, it is a promising subject but I didn't find the uploaded 
Checklist. 
 

• Response: Thank you for bringing this up. We checked in with the editors at BPG/WJG 
who told us that since our manuscript is a mini-review and not a full review that we did 
not require the PRISMA 2009 Checklist.  

Sincerely,  

Alexander N. Levy  

10/22/2020 

 
 
 


